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Comments: Erin Uloth and Andrew Montgomery,

I'm writing to express my concern with the proposed

massive clearcutting in the upper North Fork Nooksack basin.

The North Fork Nooksack and Mount Baker area are part of the surrounding landscape and watersheds of where
I and many who are dear to me live. As a concerned citizen and inhabitant of this area | must insist that we need
a complete and robust Environmental Impact Statement before any action is taken.

Sincerely,

Rio Thomas



